
 
 

 

To:   ETFO Workplace Stewards 

From:  Craig Smith, President, ETFO Thames Valley Teacher Local (ETFO TVTL) 

Date:   March 26, 2025 

Regarding:  Reminder - Retiring Teachers 

 
At our Annual Banquet on Thursday, May 29, 2025 the ETFO Thames Valley Teacher Local would like to 
honour Members who are planning to retire this June or those who have retired since September 2024. 
 
Your help is needed to ensure all eligible Members are recognized.  Please survey your staff and have all 
qualifying Members complete the form below.  Please return the form to the ETFO Thames Valley 
Teacher Local office by Wednesday, April 2, 2025.  This form should be completed even if there are 
no eligible Members on your staff. 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 

 
RETIRING TEACHERS 2024 – 2025 

 
School/Location:  
 

Names of Members planning to retire this June 
 

(PLEASE PRINT) 

Member’s Initials Are Required 
“I give permission to ETFO Thames Valley 
Teacher Local to publish my name in any 
correspondence relating to the Annual Banquet” 

 
1. 

 

 
2. 

 

 
3. 

 

 
4. 

 

 
5. 

 

Please list Members who have retired since 
September 2024 and are no longer at your 
school:               (PLEASE PRINT) 
 

If at all possible, please supply a current 
home mailing address or personal email 
address. 

 
1. 

 

 
2. 

 

 
3. 

 

 

 

c.         There are NO eligible Members on staff. 
 

Urgent 

Attention  Communiqué 

“The collective agreement is the rule book, not a guidebook.”  
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For more information regarding this Communiqué please contact the Local office by phone at 519-474-
3150, or by email at etfotvtl@etfothamesvalley.com  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
c/ Released Executive, ETFO Thames Valley Teacher Local 
  

 

  
“The collective agreement is the rule book, not a guidebook.”  

Please return by mailbag (in mailbag by March 21, 2025) or fax (519-474-3664) 
or email (etfotvtl@etfothamesvaley.com) to the ETFO Thames Valley Teacher 
Local office by Wednesday, April 2, 2025. 
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